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I am strongly opposed to SP 408.  OHA ruined  the Oregon Economy with their lock 

downs and social distancing ideasin 2020 over COVID and they ruined  our school 

childrens education by not having in person learning for over a year.  That must 

NEVEr happen again and the only way I know to do that is by reigning in OHA's 

authority. 


